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From: Ryan Wulff - NOAA Federal <ryan.wulff@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, August 1, 2016 9:07 AM


To: Michelle Banonis


Cc: Garwin Yip


Subject: RPA adjustment letter


Attachments: 20160727 Murillo to Stelle_Shasta RPA Adjustment--NMFS edits.docx


Michelle,


I was out Thursday/Friday last week but am back and acting for Maria the next 3 weeks on water


operations/CWF issues. See attached for NMFS suggested edits to the RPA adjustment letter.


Also, did the BA transmission get sent? I did not see it come through but am still catching up on emails.


Regards,


Ryan



